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The Friends of St Andrews Walberswick is a registered charity , not connected to any religion 
but whose aims are to raise funds to help maintain the buildings, ruins and grounds , and to 
promote the regular use of the church and ruins as an historic and social centre for villagers 
and visitors. 
 
This will be by way of a regular series of events, concerts and socials, to enable people of all, 
or no, religious persuasions to meet together. 
 
In the last year we have run events such as open gardens , social evenings, revival of the 
much loved Harvest Supper and concerts. 
 
The most recent being last Saturday 13th April when Nonny and the Blackshore played to a 
packed and very enthusiastic church full. 
 
The next major concert will be on 29th June, when Joanna Eden and her band will make a 
much anticipated return. 
 
We are at the moment funding proposals for upgrading the sound systems for both inside 
and outside the church and providing a simple but effective lighting system for many future 
events both in the church and in the ruins. 
 
Leaflets with contact details are available in the church and via our website. 
 
Gordon Beard , Nat le Roux, Clive Brynley-Jones.  
Trustees. 
 


